
Barnwood Trust Survey

Hello, 

Barnwood Trust would like to ask 

you to fill in our survey.

The survey will tell us about the 

lives of disabled people in 

Gloucestershire.

The questions are about the things 

you do and where you live.

Your answers will help Barnwood 

Trust know how to help people in 

Gloucestershire
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Barnwood Trust are working with a 

company called The Research Box 

to do this

The Research Box have a website 

if you want to know more about 

them: 

www.researchbox.co.uk

We think it will take about 10-15 

minutes to answer all the questions

There are 3 ways to answer the 

questions.
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Online

Click Here

On Paper

Please contact Roz Warden and 

she will post the survey to you. 

Roz’s email address is: 

roz.warden@barnwoodtrust.org

Roz’s phone numbers:

01242 539935

07912 788340

On the Phone

Please contact Roz Warden using 

the contact details above
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You do not have to answer the 

questions if you don’t want to.

There is more information about the 

survey in the ‘FAQs’ sheet attached 

to this email.

Barnwood Trust will not ask for your 

name

Barnwood Trust will write reports 

about what we learn. 
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If you have any questions or would 

like to take part in a different way, 

please contact Roz Warden (Head 

of Insights)

By Email: 

roz.warden@barnwoodtrust.org

By Phone: 

01242 539935

07912 788340

Thank you!

Roz, Dan, Laura and Kate –

Barnwood Trust Researchers
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